INTRODUCTION MESSAGE FOR SURVEY PARTICIPANTS – EU VCI 2020

Dear participant,

In 2018, the European Commission launched its first "State of vaccine confidence in the European Union" report, assessing confidence in vaccination among the general population and healthcare professionals across the 28 EU member states (available here). The work for this report was undertaken by The Vaccine Confidence ProjectTM.

The European Commission would like to re-run the "State of vaccine confidence in the European Union" survey in 2020, and you are invited to take part in the survey. Your views and opinions are extremely important for us, as we aim to assess healthcare professionals' confidence in the safety, importance, and effectiveness of vaccines, and their recommendation practices.

Your participation is entirely voluntary, and all your answers will remain confidential. The survey should take you around five minutes to complete.

Best regards
Professor Heidi Larson,
Director of the Vaccine Confidence Project™



